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At Broad Ford Elementary School, safety Is one of our top priorities. Below are
some safety protocols, as well as ,suggestions for a healthy and safe school Dro p-C)ff & Pick U p
year.

Drop- off and pick-up will take place

at the back doors and is accessible

through the back parking lot. Doors

will open for students at 7:.50am and
pick-ups wil be called at 3:10pm.
Students will be escorted to the
doors where they will meet the

person responsible for taking themn

home.

* Masks are required. We have extra masks for students who need them. We are
practicing soclal distancing throughout the school.

*f able, please send a water bottle to school with your child(ren). We have refill
stations available since the water fountalns are not in use at this time.

*We recommend, if possible, to let your child out on the right hand side during
drop-off. This allows a staff member to safely help them to the sidewalk, away

from the flow of traffic. Arrival & Breakfast

7 o As students enter the school bullding,
SCHOOL IMPROVEMENT: | please refrain from walking them to
The meeting of the School Impravement Plan is scheduled for Wednesday, thelr classroom for safety reasons.
September 22, 2021. Parents are invited to attend with our team at 1:00pm. The Staff will be avallable to escort
team will be reponsible for develaping an improvement plan based on data from | K e help
last year. The team will meet throughout the school year to track the them with thier belongings. If you
effectiveness of the plan regardilg classroom instruction. We are looking for need assistance , please check in at
parent volunteers to be on the team, but anyone is welcome to attend the the main office. All students will be

offered a FREE breakfast from
_ 750-8:25am.

please contact Mrs. Knepp prior to this meeting.

Health Tips

If you or your child is experiencing
symptoms of GOVID or have been
exposed to COVID, please do not
come to school. If you have any
questions or need guidance on
your next steps, please contact

Cheslie Pritt, school RN, at

301-334-5170. She is happy to help!

At Broad Ford Elementary School, we
are PROUD of our students!
Recognizing students for qualities
such as effort, improvement and
cooperation ignites confidence and
motivation in them! This week our
spotlight is on kindness and
cooperation!

Photo Captions: 5th Grade students, Mirage Sweitzer and Damion Brown, show Kindness and cooperation

as thay nrgamze thair binders for leaming.




